
New Mexico State Organization 

Officers and Committee Chairmen  

Report 

 

 

NMSO Spring Convention Executive Board Meeting April 28, 2023 

Send to: Corresponding Secretary, Jane Williams at Jane.williams.1988@gmail.com 

and President Pat Graff at pgraff@aol.com by April 7, 2023.  

Please complete each section to inform the membership of your office or 
committee’s responsibilities. 

Date:  04/04/2023   

 

Your Name: Linda Cauthen 

 

Your State Office or the State Committee You Chair: Music 

 

(Committee Members):     N. A. 

 

 

Charges during this period:  None 

 

 

Outcomes:  Music being prepared for Spring Theta State Convention---April 28-30 

 

 

Recommendations requiring action by Executive Board:   I will need a way to show a video off 

my laptop.  I will have a special message/video for Pat G. 

 

 

Rationale: Music will be ready! 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Linda Cauthen, 

Lambda President 

Theta State Music Chair 
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